Michigan Department of Health and Human Services
Office of Child Support

Information Needed for Your Child Support Case

January 16, 2023

Dear Jane Jean Doe lll,

This letter is about your request for child support services for the following child(ren):

Amy Marie Doe Sheila Middle Doe
Nicole Middle Doe Jennifer Middle Doe
Ellen Middle Doe Tamara Middle Doe

Shari Middle Doe

We received your request, but we need more information from you.
@ Call us at 866-540-0008 with the information below by 2/1/2023:
[X] Marriage; divorce; separation information required.
[X] Updated phone number and/or residential address required.
[X] Adoption information required.

[X] Other

Call us even if you don’t have all the information.

We can take your call from 8 a.m. until 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.

Thank you,
Office of Child Support

The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) does not discriminate against any individual or group on
the basis of race, national origin, color, sex, disability, religion, age, height, weight, familial status, partisan considerations, or
genetic information. Sex-based discrimination includes, but is not limited to, discrimination based on sexual orientation, gender
identity, gender expression, sex characteristics, and pregnancy.
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Michigan Department of Health and Human Services
Office of Child Support

You can get help and information in your language at no cost. To talk to an interpreter,
call us at 866-540-0008. You can find Spanish and Arabic versions of this letter at
www.michigan.gov/childsupportpubs.

Puede obtener ayuda e informacion en su idioma sin costo alguno. Para hablar con un
intérprete, lldamenos al 866-540-0008. Puede encontrar versiones en espafol y arabe
de esta carta en www.michigan.gov/childsupportpubs.
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